
	
31st	October	2018	
	

Performing	Arts	Department	
Ticket	Sales	and	Seat	Allocation	

Dear	Parents/Guardians	
	
The	Performing	Arts	department	will	be	selling	tickets	to	all	our	shows	prior	to	the	event.	Tickets	can	
be	purchased	for	our	Christmas	show	and	our	whole	school	production	‘Wizard	of	Oz’	every	Friday	
lunch	in	the	Drama	studio.	Money	can	also	be	left	on	reception	clearly	marked	with	names	and	how	
many	 tickets	 you	 would	 like.	 Only	 cash	 can	 be	 accepted.	 Tickets	 can	 then	 be	 collected	 from	
reception	 72	 hours	 after	 dropping	 off.	 	 Attached	 to	 this	 letter	 are	 seating	 plans	 for	 our	 upcoming	
shows.	Please	take	a	moment	to	look	at	where	you	would	like	to	sit,	and	write	it	on	the	back	of	the	
seating	plan	or	on	the	envelope	with	the	money.		All	seat	allocations	are	on	a	first	come	first	served	
basis,	and	no	reservations	can	be	taken.		
	
For	any	more	information	please	email	sdrummond@stgcc.co.uk			
	
Christmas	Show		
Thursday	13th	December	2018	
Show	starts	at	6.45pm		
Doors	open	at	6.20pm	
£2	Per	child	ticket	
£4	per	adult	ticket		
£10	per	family	ticket	(2	adults,	2	children)	
	
Wizard	of	Oz	
Thursday	7th	February	&	Friday	8th	February	2019	
Show	starts	at	7.00pm		
Doors	open	at	6.30pm	
£4	per	child	ticket	
£7	Per	adult	ticket	
	
Saturday	9th	February	2019	Gala	night	
Show	starts	at	6pm	
Doors	open	at	5.30pm		
After	show	party	8pm	–	9.30pm	Drinks	and	light	refreshments	to	be	served	
£4	per	child	ticket	
£10	Per	adult	ticket	
	
Many	thanks	for	your	support,	
Yours	sincerely	

	
	
	

Mrs	Sarah	Drummond	
Head	of	Performing	Arts	
	
	
	


